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RESUMPTION OF WORK AFTER THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

As we all know, the first part of 1988 has been exceptionally busy 
for the Secretariat, not only with the Uruguay Round negotiations but also 
with regular GATT activities. The second half of the year will also 
demand great effort from all of us. 

Taking our heavy schedule into account and after consulting with a 
number of delegations, I have decided that following the summer break the 
Secretariat should be in position to carry out its responsibilities 
beginning the week of 29 August. I know that I can count on the 
cooperation of all Secretariat members in this matter. 

Arthur Dunkel 
Director-General 
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